
 Term 4, Week 6 ‐ Tuesday, 20 November 2018 

2 RED NEWS 
2 Red have been studying the book 'The All New 
Must Have Orange 430' written by Michael 
Speechley with our CSU student teacher,  
Miss Luchetti. They learned about consumerism, 
wants vs needs and a range of advertising tricks 
used to convince us to buy products. They then 
incorporated these tricks to design their own 
advertising poster for a useless object and 
collaboratively filmed an ad to sell an everyday 
item. The students did a fantastic job and should 
be proud of their efforts. 

 
 
 

MISSION STATEMENT 
Parkes Public School strives for 
excellence in the education of 

responsible and respectful students in 
a safe learning community. 

 

CONTACT US 
Principal 

Mr Ben Smith  
77-85 Currajong Street 
PARKES  NSW  2870 

Ph: 6862 1702; 6862 1867 
Fax: 6862 5047 

Email:  
parkes-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Website: 
www.parkes-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

PƭC ASSOCIATION 

President 
Mr Grant Orr: 
0428 643 282 

Secretary 
Mrs Sarah Wilkinson:  

0414 973 496 
Treasurer 

Mrs Michelle Bligh:  
0419 207 720 

 

 

PRESENTATION ASSEMBLIES          
DATES AND TIMES 

 
Monday, 10 December       Whole School    
          Assembly 9.15am 
 
Thursday, 13 December     Presentation  
          Night 7.00pm 



Current PBL Focus 
We are respectful, 

responsible and safe in 
the toilets! 

 
 

DON’T FORGET  
 

K-2 Social 
Thursday, 29 November 

Year 2 Intensive Swimming 
Begins Monday, 3 December 

$18.00 for bus now due 
Gold Certificate Assemblies 

Wednesday, 5 December 
Years 3-6 Socials 

Monday, 10 December 
Presentation Night 

Thursday, 13 December 
PBL Fun Fair 

Friday, 14 December 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Wednesday, 28 November ...  Year 6 Whole Day Transition to      
   Parkes High School 

Thursday, 29 November ......  K-2 Socials 

Friday, 30 November  ..........  Christmas Street Parade 

Monday, 3 December ...........  Year 2 Intensive Swimming begins 
  Helper’s Morning Tea 10.45-11.00 

Wednesday, 5 December .....  Gold Certificate Assemblies 

Monday, 10 December .........  Whole School Assembly at 9.15am 
   Year 3-6 Socials 

Thursday, 13 December .......  Presentation Night at 7.00pm 

Friday, 14 December ...........  PBL Fun Fair 

Monday, 17 December .........  Class Parties 
    Talent Show at 1.30pm 

School Uniforms for Parkes High  
Is your child starting Year 7 next year at Parkes High 

School?  
If so, why not get organised and purchase your 

uniform from the Parkes High School office  
now and receive a 5% discount until Friday, 

 14 December. 
Cash or Cheque only 

 Office hours are 8.30am to 3.30pm and enquiries 
can be made by  

contacting the school office on 6862 1844. 

Parkes Christmas Street Parade 
The Parkes Christmas Street Parade will be held 
on Friday, 30 November at 6.00pm. Students 
wishing to walk in our school group will need to 
meet Mrs Whitchurch and other teachers on the 
corner of Caledonia St and Short St (squash 
courts) at 5.45pm. Students must be collected 
promptly at the conclusion of the parade. We  
hope to see many students there in Christmas  
colours. 

Book Club - Issue 8 - orders close on    
Tuesday, 27 November. 

Volunteers Morning Tea 
Our volunteers morning tea will be held on 
Monday, 3 December at 10.45am to 11.30am. 
 
If you have helped in the school in any way this 
year with class activities, sporting events, P&C, 
working bees, excursions, we would really love you 
to come and give us the opportunity to formally 
thank and honour you for all your help and 
support in 2018. 

Canteen News 
Don’t forget the Canteen November Meal Deal -    
Summer nachos salad with a drink and fruit stick - 
ONLY $6.00 
 

Also, due to the warmer weather,  there will be no 
hot food served at recess unless it is pre-ordered 
on flexischools or in the order bins. 

 

 

 

 



 
K‐2 LITERACY AWARDS 

The children who received the literacy 
awards and capes at the assembly were:
   
Kindergarten  Callen Rathbone 
 Tyler Hando   
 Samara Wood                        

Year 1 Imogen Usher 
 Marco Maranan 

Year 2 Nikkie Leonard 
 Kane Dickerson 

 

 
CONGRATULATIONS to the following students who 
gained a: 
White Merit Certificate 
 Grace Fernando 2 Blue 
 Zoe Manks 3 Red 
 Ali Moin-Ud-Din 1 Red 
 Macquenzie Gallacher 1/2 White 
 Mae Woolstencroft 4 Red 
 Anna Orr 2 Blue 
 Kyarah Egan 3 Blue 
 Josie Lynch 5 Red 
 Cody Brown 3 Red 
 Chloe Chandler 5 Red 

Badge 

 Bridie Lacey 6 Blue 

  
Please 
come… 

 

to our K-2 Christmas Social 
 

Where: Parkes Public School hall 
 
When:  Thursday, 29 November 2018 
 
Time:  5.00-6.30pm 
 
Cost:  $2.00 (includes chips and drink at the social 
 and lollies to take home)  
 
Money to be paid to class teacher by Tuesday,  
27 November. It cannot be paid online. 
 
Theme: Christmas 

Students must be accompanied to the hall by a parent/
caregiver and collected at 6.30pm sharp. No child will be 
allowed to leave the hall until their name is marked off 
the roll and they are accompanied by an adult                
caregiver or parent. 
 
Behaviour: To ensure everyone enjoys the night: 
 
  We will expect the children’s behaviour to be respectful,  
    responsible and safe towards staff and other students. 
  Staff will supervise at all times 
  Running or sliding on the floor will not be permitted 
  Parents of any student who does not display basic good                   
 behaviour  will be called to take them home.  

 

LOST - School Hat - J Adam 
embroidered on side.  If found 
please return to K Blue.   
Thank you. 

SUMMER READING CLUB 
TIME!  

Kids, get ready to join Parkes Shire 
Library Summer Reading Club for a 
fun time when "Curious Creatures" 
will take over your summer reading. 

Summer Reading Club (SRC) is for 
all young readers birth and up.  The 
theme this year is Curious Creatures, 
this theme will encourage eager 
young readers to discover new worlds 
as they explore and connect with a 
curiosity of creatures through their 
reading and a range of activities 
available at Parkes Shire libraries. 

This year we are launching Summer 
Reading Club at Parkes Shire Library 
on Tuesday 4th of December with a 
special time for readers to sign up, 
come and meet a special guest,      
surprise creatures and other fun    
activities. 

Children's Services Officers, Debbie 
and Sandie are really excited about 
this year's Summer Reading Club.  

"Don't miss out on a really special 
start to our Summer Reading Club 
this year, at our launch" said Sandie. 




